
Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information, 
please call or email us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

From early morning Wednesday 3 June, the original Winters Road access 
east of the new motorway is open for all traffic again, left in and out only.

Traffic Impact 
With the reopening of the original Winters Road access, the temporary road 
next to the CNC Alliance project office will have no direct access to QEII 
Drive from Tuesday night 2 June. The temporary road will continue to 
provide access for CNC vehicles and visitors to access the parking lot and 
our back yard. 
Please be aware of the pedestrians and cyclists on the shared use path on 
Winters Road when entering Winters Road from QEII Drive and leaving your 
driveway.

Thank you
Thank you for your cooperation while we are building the QEII Drive 
upgrade. The temporary access road for Winters Road was put in place in 
January 2019, and we have very much appreciated your patience during 
these times.      

The temporary road next to our 
project office will be closed, 
there will be no direct access to 
QEII Drive from this driveway.           
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